
 

 

TRAFFIC ADVICE 

Transport Arrangements after Resumption of Peak Tram Service 

 

Members of public are advised that the Peak Tram will resume service on 22 July 2019 (Monday).  
In connection with the resumption of Peak Tram service, the transport arrangements to The Peak are as 
follows: 

 

(A) Feeder Service to Garden Road (Lower Peak Tram Station) 

NWFB route no. 15C (Central (Star Ferry) – Garden Road (Lower Peak Tram Station)) will resume 
service on 22 July 2019 (Monday) with daily service from 10.00 am to 11.40 p.m. 
 

(B) Public Transport Services to the Peak 

Other than taking peak tram, passengers could take the following routes to the Peak: 

(i) NWFB route no. 15 (Central (Central Ferry Pier) / (Exchange Square) – The Peak);  

(ii) NWFB route no. X15 (Admiralty (West) – The Peak) (its service may be adjusted shortly); 

(iii) NWFB route no. 15B (Wan Chai (Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre 
Extension) – The Peak) (For Sundays and Public Holidays only); or 

(iv) Hong Kong GMB Route No. 1 (Central (Hong Kong Station) – The Peak). 

 

For details of the above bus routes, passengers may visit the website of NWFB at 
www.nwstbus.com.hk.  NWFB will display notices to inform passengers of the related transport 
arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




